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Response to media article 

TPG Telecom Limited (ASX: TPG) refers to an article in the Australian Financial Review on 
26 September 2024 regarding a proposed arrangement between Vocus Group and TPG in 
relation to the possible sale of its fibre network.   

On 30 August 2024, TPG confirmed it was in non-exclusive discussions with Vocus Group 
as part of its ongoing strategic review to assess value-optimising alternatives for its fixed 
infrastructure assets.  During the current engagement with Vocus, details of the asset 
perimeter, sale structure and terms of the transaction remain under discussion. 

Securityholders should be aware that there is no certainty a transaction will eventuate from 
the current discussions.  Securityholders are also cautioned not to rely upon speculative 
media articles which may not reflect deal parameters or terms that remain under discussion. 

TPG will keep the market updated in accordance with its continuous disclosure obligations.  

Authorised for lodgement with ASX by the Market Disclosure Committee.  

Investor contact: Bruce Song, bruce.song@tpgtelecom.com.au, 0426 386 006 

Media contact: Mitchell Bingemann, mitchell.bingemann@tpgtelecom.com.au, 0493 733 904 
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